
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 12, 2017 
 
 
Via E-Filing 
 
Ms. Rosemary Chiavetta 
Secretary 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
Commonwealth Keystone Building 
400 North Street 
Harrisburg, PA  17120               
 

Re: Submission of Interconnection Agreement Between Level 3 Communications, 
LLC and North Penn Telephone for Approval Pursuant to Section 252(e) of the 
Communications Act of 1934, as amended, 47 U.S.C. § 252(e) 

 
Dear Ms. Chiavetta: 

 
Enclosed for filing is an Interconnection Agreement between Level 3 Communications, LLC 

and North Penn Telephone Company and the parties’ joint “Submission of Agreement” document 
requesting Commission approval of the agreement pursuant to Section 252(e) of the 
Communications Act of 1934, as amended, 47 U.S.C. § 252(e). 

 
In the event there are questions concerning this matter, please contact me. 

 
Very truly yours, 

 

         
R. Edward Price 
 

Enclosure 
 
cc (w/encl): Thomas J. Moorman, Esq. (counsel for North Penn Telephone Company) 

R. Edward Price 
Associate General Counsel 

Regulatory Affairs 
200 Meridian Centre Boulevard 

Suite 130 
Rochester, NY 14618 

Tel: (585) 255-1227 
ted.price@level3.com 
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